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Senator Nozzolio helps dedicate the new "Victor E. Salerno Center

for American Enterprise" building
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Rochester- Senator Mike Nozzolio recently helped to dedicate the new "Victor E. Salerno

Center for American Enterprise" building on the campus of St. John Fisher college. The new

facility will establish a center for business education on the campus where students will

learn the best practices of the business world in a real-time and real-world environment.

Victor Salerno, an alumnus of St. John Fisher College, has been a steadfast supporter of the

college and his passion for business as well as his commitment to his community has served



as a model for others to emulate. 

Pictured are: Senator Mike Nozzolio with Vic Salerno, members of the Salerno family as well

as numerous college and local officials. 


